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Are you kidding me?  Eventually all Oregon will have is a bunch of people camping 

on the streets and nobody to pay for it because all of us taxpayers are getting pretty 

tired of the nonsense.  You are leaving us taxpayers 2 options, leave the state (there 

goes your taxes) or just give up and start camping on the streets and let the State 

take care of us too. 


